
HB 2611 -- FIREFIGHTER RESIDENCY REQUIREMENTS

SPONSOR: Richey

This bill provides that employees of fire departments in certain
cities, as a condition of employment, cannot be subject to a
residency requirement more restrictive than living within a one-
hour response time.

Upon enactment, this provision would apply to the City of Kansas
City.


